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PSA writes to Baird: fear for clients as 
NDIS roll-out is slowed down 

27 August 2015 

With reports the Federal Government is 
looking at slowing the roll out of the 
National Disability Insurance Scheme due to 
costs, the Public Services Association (PSA) 
has grave concerns the scheme will be 
reduced to a poorly funded, low-budget 
exercise. 

The privatisation and removal of all public 
disability services provided by Ageing 
Disability and Home Care is now even more 
perilous.  

On 21 August 2015, Acting PSA General 
Secretary, Steve Turner wrote to Premier 
Baird seeking assurances ADHC will not be 
dismantled, and that it will remain a viable 
choice for people with disability, their 
families and carers in NSW.  

You can read the PSA’s letter to the Premier 
HERE 

(http://psa.asn.au/wp-
content/uploads/2015/08/letter-to-Baird-21-August-

2015.pdf) 

Members will be kept informed of 
developments. 

What can you do? 
• Print the letter to the Premier and this

bulletin and place them on your
noticeboards.

• Discuss these issues with your delegates
in your workplace.

• Talk to your colleagues about joining
the PSA.

It is important that as many people as 
possible take an active part in your union to 
fight this privatisation.  

If you would like a meeting to discuss these 
issues in your workplace, contact your local 
delegate or your organising team: 

Jason Saunders Marianne Ledic 
Nigel Miles  Cora Sarmiento 
Vivette Horrex Ron Hunter 

Metro Team Leader – Siobhan Callinan 
Regional Team Leader – Lisa Nelson 

1300 772 679 
FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au 
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